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Motorcyclist Killed in St. Joseph Crash 
(KNZA)--A 21-year-old motorcyclist was killed late Sunday afternoon in a two-vehicle crash in St.
Joseph.

Police say 21-year-old Killian Clay, of St. Joseph, was killed when the motorcycle he was driving
collided with a SUV at the intersection of the South Belt Highway and Pear Street.  

Sgt. Chris McBane with the St. Joseph Police Department said the driver of a northbound Ford Edge
attempted to make a lefthand turn onto Pear.  McBane said  as the SUV was turning, the motorcycle
struck the front of the vehicle.

Clay was ejected from his motorcycle. He was pronounced dead at the scene.
The driver of the SUV was not hurt. 

KQ2-TV reports Clay was the son of a St. Joseph firefighter. 
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